50 YEARS

STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

April 16, 1985 1935 - 1985

TONEY ANAYA

GOVERNOR POST OFFICE BOX 2088

STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501
(505) 827-5800

CERTIFIED - RETURN
RECEIPT REQUESTED

Mr. Jack F. Grimm
Grimm Oil Company

P. 0. Box 35
Abilene, Texas 75604

Re: Plugging of Mobil-32 Well No. 1,
Unit D, Sec. 32, T-25-S, R-1-E,
Dona Ana County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Grimm:

I am writing to inform you of the necessity that you
immediately initiate action tc plug the referenced well,
which our records indicate was completed at a depth of over
20,000 feet. A hearing was held on this matter in February,
1983, in Case No. 7747, and the Commission, in Order No.
R~-7226, (a2 copy ©of which is enclosed) required the well to
be plugged and abandcned in accordance with an approved -
plugging plan. Copies of the Notice of Hearing and the
final order were mailed to you and other record owners of
the well.

Please be advised that this letter constitutes official
notice that if action to plug this well is not taken within
thirty days, the 0il Conservation Division will institute.
legal proceedings against the responsible parties. If this
becomes necessary, your ability to undertake future
operations in this state may be jeopardized.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, you may
contact either myself, at (505) 827-5805, or Mr. Les
Clements, Artesia District Supervisor, at (505) 748-1283.

Sincerely,

JEFFERY TAYI.CPR
Legal Counsel
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Mr. George R. Brown
800 Ssan Jacinto Building
Houston, Texas 77002

Re: Plugging of Mobil-32 Well No. 1,
Dona Ana County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Brown:

I am writing to inform you of the necessity that you
immediately initiate action to plug the referenced well,
which our records indicate was completed at a depth c¢f over
20,000 feet. A hearing was held on this matter in February,
1983, in Case No. 7747, and the Commission, in Order No.
R-7226, (a copy of which is enclcsed) required the well to
be plugged and abandoned in accordance with an approved
plugging plan. Copies of the Notice of Hearing and the
final order were mailed tc you and other record owners of
the well. -

Please be advised that this letter constitutes official
notice that if action to plug this well is not taken within
thirty days, the 0il Conservation Division will institute
legal proceedings against the responsible parties. If this
becomes necessary, your ability to undertake future
operations in this state may be jeopardized. '

If you have any questions regarding this matter, you may
contact either myself, at (505) 827-5805, or Mr. Les
Clements, Artesia District Supervisor, at (505) 748-1283.

Sincerely,

JEFFERY TAYLOR
Legal Counsel



